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The Tiempo 
Tampa AAUW: Making A Difference for 

over 100 years 

May 2017 

Web Address: tampa-

fl.aauw.net/  

 

 

Celebrating: The Legacy and Future Commitments 
         

Lauren Wright is one of two recipients of the Tampa 

AAUW  STEM Scholarship for upper-level USF stu-

dents. She is currently an ARNP and will graduate 

with a PhD in Nursing on May 5th.  Lauren said ”I   am 

passionate about preventative health in the global under-

served community and the utilization of integrative medi-

cine to improve health outcomes.”   She is a positive think-

er who views the barriers and challenges she has encoun-

tered as  ” ... mere mediators in my development-

cultivating compassion, resilience, and determination as 

tools—tools that I plan to utilize in making a difference as 

a Nurse Practitioner and Scientist by impacting the global 

underserved community. “ 

Samantha Klingener is the second scholarship recipient. 

She is a rising senior with a double major in Animal Biology 

and Chemistry. Samantha aspires to have a career as a 

veterinarian. 

Both students will be highlighted on the AAUW Scholar-

ship webage. 

Tampa AAUW 

awards two $1, 000  

STEM Scholarships 

 

Do you know which current officer of the Tampa 

AAUW branch is also affiliated with an organization 

that supports abused and neglected children? ( Pg 2) 

 

 

: Saturday-May 20, 2017- Time: 11am-1pm Location: Temple 

Terrace Golf and  Country Club -200 Inverness  Ave. Temple 

Terrace, FL 33617 Agenda: Installation and Recognition Pro-

gram. This should be a stimulating program.  It is also a des-

ignated Colors Day. The colors can be displayed in a full 

outfit or simply a tie, tie pin, scarf,  shirt, earrings, scarf, 

show color, etc.  The AAUW Colors are Admiral Blue and 

Leaf Green.  A prize will be given for best outfit and one for 

best “ other” display.  ( See From the President’s Desk–  pg 2  for 

more details. 

        Please register by Tuesday May 16th.  The cost of the meal 

is $20.00. Please make your check payable to Tampa 

AAUW Affiliate.  Place your choice of salmon, chicken, or 

veggie plate on the memo line of your check. .Mail to 

Joyce Ellsworth, 11107 N. 21st St.   Tampa 33612-6107. 

Saturday-June 30, 2017– End of Fiscal Year.  The Financial 

Officer is now accepting dues for 2017-2018 membership. 

The total amount due is $74.00 which includes national, 

state, and Tampa dues.  Please make your check payable to 

Tampa AAUW Affiliate.  Please give or send your check or 

money order to Joyce Ellsworth at address above.  

Saturday-July 15 Board Meeting: Location will be published in 

the June newsletter.  Meeting of outgoing and incoming 

board members. However all members are welcome to 

attend. Report from  Florida Leadership meeting is one of 

the items on the agenda. 
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From the Presidents Desk 

     We are  nearing the end of fiscal year 2017. It is a time to celebrate 

with acknowledgements,, recognition, and a display of our colors!  Our 

branch is now 101 years old. During the year ending in May,, we increased 

the  membership  by  24 %, sponsored a Tech Trek student, and  selected 

two  STEM scholarship recipients.  And on May 20th, we will install a 

slate of officers that is a mixture of novice and experienced members.– a 

melding of minds and ideas. This is a result of  your commitment and hard 

work.  

      Let’s celebrate  those who paved the way and kept the mission of 

“advancing equity for women and girls through advocacy, education, phi-

lanthropy, and research.”  And let’s celebrate those  who are making a com-

mitment to keep the mission. 

      May 20th is an opportunity to wear the AAUW colors -Admiral blue 

and leaf green. Complimentary colors are honey gold, perfect ruby, slate 

blue, paprika, fern, and eggplant (http://www.aauw.org/files/2013/02/

AAUW-Brand-Guidelines.pdf) . One prize for best outfit and one prize for 

best display of colors-shoes, ring, tie, shirt,e tc. 

Hope to see you in living color on May 20th! 

Bert Dunbar, PhD, ARNP 

  No May Birthdays! 

From Dazzling News:  People 

born in May work hard for 

what they believe in. So, this 

is an opportunity to bring in 

a May Baby! 

 Jacqui Vento .          

      Jacqui Vento, Director of Scholarship and Irene Bembry, Director of Program Development Elect are the latest 

members  featured on the Membership Page at the Tampa website. Two new members are featured every four 

months. If you would like to share your story, please  send a message to bertd28@aol.com and title your message, 

“Membership Story”. Incidentally, Irene loves horseback riding. For the full stories go to the Tampa website. Shar-

ing stories is  not only a good way to get to know members better, find common interests, and connect to begin life

-long relationships, it is also a means of further connecting with the community.  Your story may bring  in a new 

member.  (Website: fl.aauw.net/ ) 

 

                                      

 

 

 
Irene Bembry 

Jacqui Vento 


